Permanent Substitute: 

Good Shepherd Episcopal School is seeking an individual to support our school as a Permanent Substitute. The Permanent Substitute will be a full-time position, substituting daily in our PreK through 8th grade classrooms for the 2023-2024 school year. The ideal candidate is flexible, personable, and enjoys different experiences each day. The Permanent Substitute responsibilities will include, but are not limited to: ensuring the safety of each student, following teacher lesson plans, escorting students to various classes on campus, and assuming classroom duties as assigned by the teacher.  

This 10-month position (August - May) requires a bachelor’s degree and experience in a school . To apply, please send a cover letter, resume, and a copy of your certification to Toni Luciano, Director of Human Resources, tluciano@gsesdallas.org. 

It is Good Shepherd Episcopal School's policy to provide equal employment opportunity to all employees and applicants for employment without regard to race, color, religion (creed), age, sex, gender (including gender identity and expression), sexual orientation, disability, medical condition, ancestry, genetic information, national or ethnic origin, marital status, or military status, or any other basis prohibited by law in accordance with applicable federal and state laws.


